
 

 

ADDENDUM TWO 
 QUESTIONS and ANSWERS RECEIVED 

6787 OF 
 
Date: 9-26-23 
 
 
To: All Bidders  
 
From:  Brenda Sensibaugh, Procurement Contracts Officer 
 AS Materiel State Purchasing Bureau (SPB) 
 
RE: Addendum for Invitation to Bid (ITB) Number 6787 OF for Steel W-Beams to be opened on at 

October 3, 2023,2:00 p.m. Central Time 
 
 

Following are the questions submitted and answers provided for the above-mentioned ITB.  The 
questions and answers are to be considered as part of the ITB. 
 
It is the Bidder’s responsibility to check the SPB website for all Addenda or Amendments. 
 
 

Question 
Number 

ITB 
Section 

Reference 

ITB 
Page 

Number 

Question State Response 

1 Section VI, 
Subsection 

D 

21 I was trying to get a response on 
what length of beam you would 
like me to quote the sign posts 
as.  In the past we typically have 
built 30’ posts with a plate at 
each end, allowing you to get 
essentially two sign post from 
one fabricated member, cutting 
them at whatever length 
necessary.  My question then is 
will I be quoting all posts at 30’, 
or is there another length you 
would prefer I use? 
 

 
 
30 foot long is correct for 
the lengths needed. 

2 Section VI 
Subsection 

G 

22 I see the location contacts, but 
those are just potential delivery 
sites, correct? 

 
Correct, Attachment B 
shows the Districts 
Delivery Locations 

 
This Addendum will become part of the ITB and should be acknowledged with the ITB. 
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